

November 18, 2013

Mr. Frederick J. Edwards, CPO President Knight Vision Security, Inc 460 SW Madison Ave Corvallis, OR 97333

Dear Mr. Edwards,

SIGA would like to express our satisfaction with the security services you recently provided our business. You and your team were easy to work with, professional and effective. We appreciated your assistance and will be in contact if any new needs arise.

SIGA would not hesitate to recommend your services to any other local businesses with temporary or permanent security needs.

Sincerely,

Melissa Lehew

Head of Business Operations

SIGA Technologies, Inc

4575 SW Research Way, Suite 230

Corvallis, OR 97333

Tel 541-753-2000